
February 20th 2024

Ms LisseƩ e Arrogante
City of Miami Beach 
Special Events

Dear Ms Arrogante,

On behalf of CongOn behalf of CongregaƟ on Bais Menachem, we are excited to formally express our intent to seek Special 
Event Sponsorship funding for the upcoming Simchas Bais Hashoeiva celebraƟ on, a unique and culturally 
significant event that has become a regular and integral part of Miami Beach's diverse cultural landscape.

The  event is a testament to our commitment to celebraƟ ng cultural diversity, fostering unity, and 
providing the community with unique and enriching experiences. Over the years, this event has grown to 
become a symbol of shared celebraƟ on, drawing aƩ endees from various backgrounds to parƟ cipate in the 
fesƟ viƟ es.

Our Our request for Special Event Sponsorship funding is rooted in the belief that with the support of the 
Miami Beach City Commission, the "Simchas Bais Hashoeiva" event can reach greater heights and 
conƟ nue to contribute significantly to the cultural vibrancy of our city. 

WWe recognize and appreciate the City Commission's dedicaƟ on to supporƟ ng events that enrich the 
cultural tapestry of Miami Beach. If our applicaƟ on is accepted, we assure you that the funds will be 
uƟ lized judiciously to ensure the success of the celebraƟ on. We believe that with your support, the 
"Simchas Bais Hashoeiva" celebraƟ on will conƟ nue to be a source of pride for Miami Beach, aƩ racƟ ng 
cultural tourists and further establishing our city as a welcoming desƟ naƟ on for diverse celebraƟ ons.

Sincerely,


